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31st January 2024 

Newsletter No 9 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been busy over the last few weeks with a curriculum full of learning! Children have been giving it 
their all and are producing some great work. 
 
Children in Class Three are really enjoying their flute lessons through Make Music Gloucestershire. We are 
beginning to get a little tuneful and look forward to seeing this develop over the coming weeks.  
A group of children attended the Primary Quest Maths Challenge day at Redmarley Village Hall, which was 
packed full of problem solving and puzzles to get their maths minds working. The children represented their 
school really well, showing great collaboration and excellent behaviour. 
 
Safer Internet Day  
Next Tuesday 6th February is Safer Internet Day and as part of our curriculum focus of helping children to 
stay safe online, we will be planning in some activities to further enhance their understanding of this. The 
Safer Internet Day website has some excellent advice to support parents at home to help in this, so please 
do visit: https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers to feel up to date. 
 
Primary Quest Parent Meeting 
Thank you to all those parents who attended this meeting. Your support and questions were very helpful 
and insightful. It meant so much to us as a staff team to have your attendance and to hear your voice. We 
are excited about joining the Trust and feel confident that we can retain all the parts of being Bromesberrow 
St. Mary’s that we love, but also gain so much from connecting with others. We will work hard to keep you 
updated on developments and remind you that if you have any questions regarding this to please get in 
touch.  
 
Friends Valentine Disco 
If you haven’t already filled in and returned your disco form, here is a little reminder. A wonderful Friends 
team are working hard in the background to get this organised. It promises to be a time for children to 
dance, have fun and just ‘be with their friends’  
 
 
Term Dates 
We break up next Friday (9th February) at 3.30pm (5pm for those going to the Valentines Disco) for half 
term holidays and we will be welcoming everyone back to school on Monday 19th February.  This first half 
term is always a term full of germs, so hopefully we will all come back germ free ready to see some warmer 
days! 
For those of you who are looking further ahead to book holidays later this year, we have attached both 23-
24 timetable and the Sept 2024-August 2025 with the inset days marked when children will also not be in 
school. 
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